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1/30/2016 
 
Greetings! 
 
I am pleased to serve as the 2016-2017 President of the La Verne 
Historical Society (LVHS) and look forward to many exciting activities in 
2016-2017. When the LVHS elected me as President at its winter 
membership meeting on 1/11/16, I proposed that Galen and Doris Beery 
receive Honorary LVHS membership status in recognition of their untiring 
efforts over many years. It will not be possible to match their 
contributions but I will bring my perspective to leadership as your LVHS 
President. 
 
LOOK FOR ONGOING EVENTS IN 2016-2017!  Many of you enjoyed our Old 
Timer’s Potluck Picnic last August as we said good-bye to the summer. In 
October we had the first of our home tours and will have second home 
tour on April 9th. In November Dr. Marlin Heckman gave us a history of the 
Lordsburg Hotel, followed by the December potluck and gift exchange. Our 
last event was a visit to Lizzie’s Trail Inn and the Richardson House 
Museums in Sierra Madre. On 2/20/16 the LVHS is hosting three “Get on 
the Bus” tours of historical La Verne. I have attached the flyer for this 
event so be sure to take advantage of this fun and educational activity. On 
April 9th we’ll tour the Brydon Ranch House and on May 20th we have a 
tour of the Sam Maloof House and Garden with free bus transportation 
provided by Supervisor Michael Antonovich. All events are free unless 
stated otherwise on their advertising flyers. 
 
The LVHS will be made stronger by member participation. Come enjoy 

yourselves at our sponsored events and consider activity on our 

Membership, Education/Program, Local/Oral History and Archives, or 

Promotion/Publicity Committees. If committee activity does not appeal to 

you consider being a docent on a home tour, donating a door prize, or 

helping with refreshments at events. Contact me at 

sbest@lavernehistoricalsociety.org and we’ll discuss your interests and 

input. So, MARK YOUR CALENDARS and spend time with the LVHS on 

February 20th, April 9th, and May 20th.  You’ll be glad you did… 
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dorisbeery@aol.com 
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palmertax4@aol.com 
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Craig Walters 

craig@waltersproductions.com 
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